
Notice of Request for Proposal
 Demolition of Existing Golf Clubhouse-

Centralia Parks and Recreation Department
(573)682-5063

The Centralia Parks and recreation Department is currently seeking Requests for Proposals for demolition of the existing Clubhouse at the Centralia Community Golf Course. 
Specifications can be obtained by contacting the Centralia Recreation Center during regular business hours.
All proposals are to be sealed and returned to the Centralia City Hall, on or before February 21, 2022 at 2:00 p.m.
Inquiries can be made by contacting the Park Director at (573) 682-5063
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